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May 12, 2016 
 
 
Dear Putney Veterinary Customer, 
 
Dechra Veterinary Products of Overland Park, Kansas has acquired Putney, Inc, in Portland, Maine.  We have 
begun the process to integrate the two businesses together with the goal of creating one animal health 
company that provides high-quality veterinary products and delivers solutions to the problems you experience 
every day in your practice. 
 
Dechra Veterinary Products was established ten years ago to launch VETORYL® Capsules (trilostane) and has 
since grown to include other endocrinology products such as ZYCORTAL® Suspension (desoxycorticosterone 
pivalate injectable suspension) and FELIMAZOLE® (methimazole) Coated Tablets.  Dechra also offers a 
comprehensive topical dermatology line anchored by MICONAHEX+TRIZ™, MALACETIC® ULTRA Otic 
Cleanser, TrizULTRATM+KETO Flush and ANIMAX® OINTMENT (nystatin, neomycin sulfate, thiostrepton, 
triamcinolone acetonide ointment).  VETROPOLYCIN® (bacitracin-neomycin-polymyxin) and 
VETROPOLYCIN® HC (bacitracin-neomycin-polymyxin-hydrocortisone acetate 1%) Veterinary Ophthalmic 
Ointments and PHYCOX® joint health supplements are also part of the Dechra companion animal portfolio.  
Additionally, Dechra markets VETIVEX™ Veterinary Fluids and an equine portfolio including OSPHOS® 
(clodronate injection), Orthokine® vet irap 10 and 60, Osteokine® (PRP), and EQUIDONE® (domperidone) Gel. 
 
The team at Dechra wants to continue to build on the success Putney has had over the past several years and 
we are delighted to continue to supply your practice the affordable, high quality products you have come to trust 
from Putney.  Putney’s products will continue to be available through the normal channels you buy them from 
today.  Over time, you will see a gradual change in the labels on the packaging to indicate the transition from the 
Putney brand to the Dechra brand.  In addition to the current products, Putney’s R&D team has been diligently 
working to get more drugs approved by FDA and we will be excited to bring them to you under the Dechra 
brand in the future. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Customer Service line at (866) 683-0660 or the Veterinary 
Technical Team at (866) 933-2472. Thank you for your business and we look forward to continue to serve your 
practice in the future. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mike Eldred             Doug Hubert     Nancy Zimmerman, DVM, DABVP 
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